
RETIRING 
AND HAVE 
YOUR CDL?

We need you!

Come be a driver instructor with the 
Minnesota State colleges and universities!
If you still want to be involved in the industry and want to share 
your knowledge with the next generation of drivers, come teach 
with us!

New entry level driver standards are requiring more instructors 
to keep the current flow of drivers going into the industry. Your 
experience would be a great asset and can help address the 
driver and instructor shortage.

Retired drivers don’t take away resources from the industry but 
help enhance it. 

For more information on becoming an instructor: 
Visit: MINNTRAN.ORG/CDL

Or contact Chris Hinrichs:  
chris.hinrichs@dctc.edu

https://www.minntran.org/cdl/

